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DECEMBER 19, 2000

RE: DOCKET NO. 000725-TP - Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc.
for approval of one-way interconnection agreement with Tidal
Communications, Inc.

Issue 1 : Should the Commission vacate Order No. PSC-00-1745-FOF-TP and
approve the one-way interconnection agreement as amended by the parties?
Recommendation : Yes. The Commission should vacate Order No. PSC-00-1745-
FOF-TP, issued September 26, 2000, and approve the one-way interconnection
agreement as amended by the parties.

APPROVED

Issue 2 : Should this docket be closed?
Recommendation : Yes. If the Commission approves Issue 1, this docket
should be closed upon issuance of the Commission's Order.
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